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Thursday 9 July 2020 

App Message 

 

 

Dear Parents of 2019/20 P4 pupils, 

 

I have just this moment received notification from Canon Brown that my requested 

date for First Holy Communion of Saturday 12th September 2020 has been 

approved. The Church will be St Mary's and the times are not finalised as PHA 

guidelines will need to be taken into consideration closer to the time. If there are 

no social distancing requirements there will be one Sacramental Mass for all pupils 

and if the 1m distance remains in place we will have to have two masses, with 

tentative times of 11.00am and 1.00pm being mentioned. We will receive church 

guidance on this closer to the time. 

 

I look forward to finally celebrating the special sacrament of First Eucharist with 

your child and your families. 

 

Yours in partnership, 

 

Mrs Monaghan 

 

 

 


